
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
APRIL 7th, 2021 

 
 

New mandatory public health measures are in place to help protect the health 
system and slow the spread of COVID-19.  Provincial restrictions apply to all 
individuals and businesses within Redwater.  Learn more at www.alberta.ca. 
 
The Town of Redwater continues to provide core and essential services, while 
protecting everyone’s health and safety.  In light of the recent Provincial 
announcement to increase restrictions, the Town Administration Office will move to 
in-person service by appointment only starting April 7th, 2021 at noon.  Please call 
780 942 3519 to book an appointment. 
 
For all appointments appropriate face coverings or masks must be worn by patrons 
entering our buildings. If you are feeling unwell or have even mild symptoms, we 
ask that you postpone visiting our offices and use our services via telephone, email 
or online. 
 
The Town continues to offer services via telephone, email and several online options 
including: 
 

• Bill or tax payments through online banking or PaySimply  

• No contact drop off payments using the box located at the office front door 

• Development, utility and business license forms can be found on our website, 

www.redwater.ca, or requested over email 

If you require a face-to-face service, please call us to book an appointment over 
zoom or in person while physically distanced. 
 
Thank you for working with us to keep everyone safe.  
 
Name & Contact info for questions: 
 

Nawaz Panhwer, Interim Town Manager 
780-942-3519 ext 290 
npanhwer@redwater.ca 

http://www.alberta.ca/

